
NOTICE AND SUMMARY
OF PROPOSED

ORDINANCE AND PUBLIC
HEARING

Public notice is hereby given
that the Municipality of Penn
Hills Mayor and Council intend
to consider and possibly take
action  on  a  proposed
ordinance  at  its  monthly
meeting  scheduled  for
February  17,  2025,  at  7:00
p.m.  at  the  Penn  Hills
Government Center, 102 Duff
Road, Penn Hills, PA, or at any
public meeting held thereafter
within 60 days of this notice.
The  following  is  a  brief
summary  of  the  proposed
ordinance:   An  ordinance  of
the Municipality of Penn Hills,
County  of  Allegheny,
Commonwealth  of
Pennsylvania,  adopting  the
updated civil service rules and
regulations as recommended
by  the  Penn  Hills  Personnel
Board. Additionally, Mayor and
Council  shall  hold  a  public
hearing on the request of at
the request of Giant Eagle, Inc.
for  approval  of  an
intermunicipal  transfer  of  a
restaurant liquor license. Giant
Eagle, Inc. is seeking approval
for  the  transferring  of
restaurant  liquor  license  No.
R-8152  held  by  Giant  Eagle,
Inc. issued to a premises at
5281  Library  Road,  Bethel
Park,  PA  15102-2714  to  a
facility  located  at  230  Rodi
Road,  Pittsburgh,  PA  15235,
pursuant to Section 461(b.3) of
the  Liquor  Code,  47  P.S.
§4-461(b.3).  The  hearing  will
be  held  at  the  Penn  Hills
municipal building, located at
102 Duff Road, Penn Hills, PA
15235  on  Monday,  February
17, 2025 at 7:00 pm. All those
who  wish  to  be  heard
regarding this request should
be present  at  the time and
date  specified.  Mayor  and
Council  may  consider  a
Resolution  to  approve  the
request at some point in the
meeting following the public
hearing.   A  copy  of  the
proposed ordinance and the
request  for  approval  and
related information is available
for  public  inspection  at  the
Penn Hills municipal building,
Monday through Friday from
8:00a.m. until 4:30p.m.

Scott Andrejchak, Esquire
Municipal Manager


